
We expect 50 to 60 two-person teams to compete in single and doubles tournaments. There will be two 

tournaments in the morning and two in the afternoon. 

We will have a couple of food trucks, a couple of vendor tents, music tent, beer tent and a raffle. 

Total expected attendance is 200-250 people. 

 


